WORL

LAfayette 3-4000

92 STATE STREET
BOSTON 9, MASS.

Qctober 13,1950

Mr. S. R. Morss
Bradford
Massachusetts
Dear Mr. Morss:

This is to thank you for your reception of WORL, October 8, 1950,
from 9:50 AM to 10319 AM.

We wish to thank you for this letter, and hope you will heve
continued enjoyment in the pursuit of your hobby.

Sincerely,
. e

John W. Parker
Chief Engineer
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